
 

 
 
 

 
Circular No. 427 

 Date: 31st March 2024  
 
All ASC Member Federations/Associations 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

We convey our sincere greetings to all member federations/associations of Asian 

Shooting Confederation (ASC). 

  
We are pleased to inform you that “Asian Shotgun Cup 2025” will be hosted by 

Chinese Shooting Association from 01-Jun-2025 to 10-Jun-2025 in Linfen, China. 

 
Invitation, preliminary competition schedule and all documents related to Asian Shotgun 

Cup 2025 will be shared with all member federations in due time as well as uploaded on 

ASC official website. 

 
Wishing the best of success to the organizing committee and all participating 

federations. 

 
Thank you and Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 


